Public Comments regarding Administrative Update
to Chapters 2 and 7 of the Basin Plan for the Los Angeles

e Public Notice
e Deadline: July 12, 2012 by 12 noon

Commenter(s) Submitted by:
General Public Joyce Dillard

For further information, please contact

Dr. Ginachi Amah at Los Angeles Water Board, at (213) 576-6685 or gamah@waterboards.ca.gov
or
Ms. Jennifer Fordyce, Staff Counsel, at (916) 324-6682 or jfordyce @waterboards.ca.gov.



http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/public_notices/comments/rb4/notice_chap2and7bpa.pdf
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